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To whom it may concern: 

I am writing in support of SB 916. 

I am one of the 5000 nurses who are currently on strike with Providence Health 

Systems. I firmly believe that while I have always been employed, standing up to 

large corporations takes time money and courage.  My whole life I have spent caring 

for others before myself. Now my employer has decided to not protect me, our 

patients, and our community. I am fighting with very few resources  as a single parent  

and standing up to corporate greed and hopefully sending a message state and 

nationwide that insurance greed and Wealthcare systems will take notice that it is not 

ok to NOT take of us who are taking of you.  


